
What are we learning this week? 
Week 1 October 31st  2017 

This term we are we will be supporting the  children’s learning through teaching and learning activities based around 
Celebrations and Toys. 

Welcome back to Class 1. We hope you had an enjoyable holiday and ready to embark on what will be a very busy 
term. 

This week, we will be learning about Diwali and keeping safe on our roads and on Bonfire Night. The children will be 
learning finding out how Hindu people celebrate Diwali. We will be listening to Indian music, making Divas and   
Rangoli patterns. We will be talking about Keeping Safe on the roads and making Stop signs. We will also be dis-
cussing how to stay safe on Bonfire night. Some children will be continuing to learn to read and write Phase 2  and 
3 letters as well as   learning to read key words and blending sounds to make words. We will be working with      
different shapes in Maths creating pictures and patterns.  

 

  

Advance Notice 

The children will be visiting the library a long with Class 2, next Tuesday If you would like 
your child to have a library card if they haven’t got one already please ask Mrs Beckett for a 
form. 

The door is always open should you need to chat, just have a word with Mrs Beckett.  



 Show and tell.  

This could be a picture of somewhere special they have visited, details of an achievement they 
have made or a significant family event. Every child will have a chance to talk during the 
term, but can the following children bring something to school to talk about on              
Monday  November 

Thank you  

Your child will have brought home a homework activity today.  Please can homework be    
returned to school on Thursday. Some children have completed some super homework, can I 
encourage you all to complete at least one activity with your child. The homework activities 
are fun and practical and a good discipline for your child to begin.  

Your child will also have brought home a story book, please can you share this with your 
child and return it to school next Friday.  

Just a reminder, please can you make sure that all your child’s clothing has their name on.  

There will not be a news letter next week. Thank you for your support this half term. We 
have had a super time at school and I hope you children have enjoyed it.  

 

 


